

## **Beaconside Primary** & Nursery School

Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> December 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

## **E-Safety Update**

It's the time of year when new devices make their way into homes so we thought it a good time to share information on how to keep your children safe whilst accessing the on-line

Attached to this email and on the school website (whole school letters) are the following leaflets:

- Set up safe checklist
- Screen time guidance
- Top tips for keeping children safe on-line
- Parent guides for ages 0-5, 6-10 and 11-13

I can also recommend looking at the following link:

https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/social-media-guides-parents/#1502115990848-661434d8-dd3b

A parent workshop on e-safety will be taking place on the 4<sup>th</sup> February at 9.30am and repeated at 6.00pm.

Technology and social media are a huge part of everyday life and together we can ensure that accessing the on-line world is a positive and safe experience.

**Yours Sincerely** 

Mrs L Hadley

Headteacher









